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May 20, 2014 
 
 

TO:  
 

 
RE:  Request for Proposals –Hydraulic Module Replacement for the AGPU    

         The University of Alabama in Huntsville 
         Proposal Number P00100.RV01 
 
 
 
The University of Alabama in Huntsville is extending the open date for the Hydraulic Module 
Replacement for the AGPU (P00100.RV01) to June 17, 2014.  
 
All other requirements, terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

 

 
 
 
Sincerely: 
 
 
 
Pamela Hurley  
Procurement Officer I 
The University of Alabama in Huntsville 
256-824-6675 
FAX# 256-824-6151 

 


